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Institute on Faith & Simulation
February 27-March 1, 2025

Samford University School of Public Health’s Department of Social Work, in partnership with the Experiential Learning and Simulation Center, invites you to join us in Birmingham as we explore the integration of faith and simulation in social work education.

Attendees will learn how to:
· Leverage the strengths of simulation as pedagogy.
· Learn the nuts and bolts of implementing simulation in your setting.
· Develop and apply simulations that address personal and client issues of faith in practice.

Spots are limited. Participants accepted by application review. Applications will open in May.

The Institute will cover registration costs, hotel for two nights and meals. 
The institute is supported by The Lilly Network of Church-Related Colleges and Universities and the William E. and Wylodine H. Hull Fund for Christian Scholarship.


Contact Jean Roberson for more information at croberso@samford.edu.
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